
PUBLIC NOTICE 

THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF LOGHILL VILLAGE 
PARK AND RECREATION DISTRICT HAS TWO 
POSITIONS OPEN FOR ELECTION IN MAY 2025, FOR 
FOUR YEAR TERMS BEGINNING IN JUNE 2025. 
DISTRICT PROPERTY OWNERS WHO WOULD LIKE TO

SERVE ON THE BOARD CAN FILL OUT A SELF-NOMINATION


FORM THAT IS AVAILABLE ON OUR WEBSITE:


lhvprd.specialdistrict.org


To determine whether or not you live within the District boundaries, check your property tax bill 
for a “Loghill Village Park" line.

For more information, contact any board member; contact info is on the website.


POSTED: February 1, 2025
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